
I support sb574

This allows for motorcyclist to more safely navigate the whole rode and allows for less traffic and helps mitigate the risk of being hit 
from behind. Also it will cause more cars and trucks to be aware of there surroundings as they are sharing the rode more fully.

Reducing traffic. Is a big plus especially for those of us in the bigger cities. 

Cheers! Lets share the road. :)  


